Dear Parent/Guardian,

This survey is part of the work being carried out by the pupils on Home Energy Conservation and
allows pupils to collect information about energy usage in their homes. If you can spare the time,
please help with answering the questions.

The class will be analysing the survey results and making recommendations about ways in which
they think energy could be saved in your home.

Please note that there is no obligation to include your name. If you would like more information on
home energy saving measures please telephone 0800 512 012.

Thanks for your help.



